
From: Judy Elliott  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 4:58 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: FW: Support NH Saves 2024-2026 Plan 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
DE 23-068  
  

From: Judy Elliott  
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2023 8:06 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support NH Saves 2024-2026 Plan 

  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 

I am an Eversource customer and I support the proposed plan for NH Saves for 2024-2026.  We 
need to get serious about energy conservation in order to confront the climate crisis, and NH 
ratepayers need help retrofitting their homes.  For our household, we would very much benefit 
from some of the services offered according to the proposed plan.  

Sincerely, 

Judith Elliott 

 

mailto:puc@puc.nh.gov

